
 

Cancellation of Public Hearing Notice 
 

                   March 21, 2014 

City of Philadelphia 

The Committee on Labor and Civil Service of the Council of the City of Philadelphia has CANCELLED
the Public Hearing scheduled for  Thursday, March 27, 2014, at 1:00 PM, in Room 400, City Hall, to
hear testimony on the following item: 

Resolution calling on the Committee on Labor and Civil Service of the Council of the
City of Philadelphia to hold hearings on increasing access to City services to
immigrant and language-minority populations, including the development of hiring
guidelines and goals, and to determine progress made toward that end. 

130782 

Michael A. Decker 
Chief Clerk 
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